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President 

Indian Professional Boxing Association 

Rajhans Building, Apartment 10, 893/8  
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New Delhi, India 
 

 

Re: 28
th

 Annual WBO Convention 
 

 

Dear Shahe: 

 
I appreciate your words and positive outlook towards the future development of boxing in 
India. The WBO Convention’s success belongs to everyone who took time from their busy 
schedule to attend. Each and every one of us is an important factor that will provide potential 
to the history to boxing. 

 
I look forward to a long and prosperous relationship with the Indian Professional Boxing 
Association and the potential of the Indian people. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need future assistance. 

 

See you next year in Puerto Rico! 

 
Cordially, 
 
 

 

Paco 
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